
 

 

 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Formerly Pacific Marine Investigations) 
   Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
On September 4th the Vancouver Police Marine Unit checked a Bayliner Capri moored at Rocky Point 

public ramp. The vessel was determined to be stolen from Nanaimo in mid August. Members of the Port 
Moody Police Department attended and will investigate the incident further. 
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